
If it’s time to turn  
on your sprinklers –   
it’s time to get your 
system tested
The Water Utility Bylaw requires 
homeowners and businesses with:

•	 in-ground irrigation

•	 heating or cooling systems

•	 fire suppression sprinklers

to undergo an annual test to ensure 
the cross connection device functions 
properly.  It’s one way we can help 
protect the quality and safety of our 
drinking water.
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Keep Calgary’s 
drinking water safe 
Cross connection devices in homes and 
businesses require annual testing to protect 
our drinking water system.   

For residents with underground sprinklers,  
tests must be completed before the 
sprinklers are turned on for the season.

Book your test today
Cross connection devices must be tested 
every year by a certified tester. 

Visit calgary.ca/crossconnections to learn 
more and to choose from a list of certified 
testers in Calgary who will test and submit 
results to The City on your behalf.

What is a cross connection device?
Cross connection devices are placed on water 
systems such as irrigation, fire suppression, 
and/or industrial water systems to prevent any 
risk of backflow (reverse suction) of already 
delivered water from re-entering Calgary’s 
drinking water system.


